It is with great sadness and deep regret we say goodbye to our friend and brother Roy A. Schelin, Jr.

Our hearts go out to Katie and the Schelin family as we say farewell too soon to an EMT, Firefighter, Father,
Father-In-Law, Brother, Friend and so much more.

Roy was an ex-Captain of the Rescue Squad and has been a member of
Packard Hose Co. in the Southold Fire Department since 1989 and a tireless volunteer in his service to
the department and community ever since.

Roy was a great friend and will be sorely missed.
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